
 

 

 

At Tweedmouth West, learning in the outdoors is an integral part 

of school life. 

The children spend a day every week in our Forest School, where 

the curriculum is taught in a creative and active way. 

Our field is looking very different this year, as we have had lots of 

new additions to our garden. With the help of Haggerston holiday 

park, we now have new raised beds, compost bins, and newly 

planted trees to add to our forest. With running repairs to our 

fencing, and the pruning of our orchard, our outdoor area is well 

maintained, and ready to go! 

We were very fortunate to receive a generous donation of seeds 

from Berwick Garden Centre, which have now been planted, and 

are being well cared for by the hardworking Gardening Club. 

These children meet every week after school to do the hard work 

in the garden – planting, and weeding. 

This year, we earned our second Learning Outside the 

Classroom Mark (Silver) award. We are the only school in 

Northumberland to have this accolade, and we are very proud to 

say that we are truly a school that loves the outdoors! 
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